



July 11, 2018

Atty. Dennis S. Santiago

Executive Director V Government Procurement Policy Board Unit 2506, Raffles Corporate Center F. Ortigas Jr. Road, Ortigas Center Pasig City

Dear Executive Director Santiago:

In compliance with Section 12.1 of the Implementing Rules and Regulations of 2016 RA 9184, we are pleased to submit to the office of the Government Procurement Policy Board (GPPB) the Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) First Semester (January to June 2018) of the Center for International Trade Expositions and Missions (CITEM).

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deputy Executive Director

Cc: Undersecretary Nora K. Terrado









